
Grace Kidz   Looking to go deeper?  Sunday School begins at 

9:00 for all ages!  Children and Youth are downstairs in the 

middle floor and adults are upstairs in the room next to the 

sanctuary.   

 

During worship, your children are welcome to take part in our 
worship service as much as you want them to!  For younger 
children not in the nursery, we will provide a time of age 
appropriate teaching geared towards them.   
 
NURSERY CARE is on the second floor off the sanctuary and is 
available during Sunday School and worship for babies and 
preschool aged children.    
 
 

Welcome Visitors!  We are excited that you have joined us for 

worship today!  If there is any way that we can serve you or 
answer questions you might have, please, don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
 

Sermons and Bulletins on Website   Audio of our weekly 
sermons are available on our website at gcfhelena.org.  Our 
bulletins are there as well to keep you up to date. 

 
 
Weekly Tithes and Offerings   Contributions to support the 
missions and ministries of GCF may be placed in the wooden box 
on the small table by the doorway.  Thank you! 
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Scripture 

 

Hebrews 10:11-14 

 

“Must We Keep the Law?” 

Pastor Iain Boyd 

Sermon Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inviting Christ into our brokenness  

to invite the broken to Christ. 
                                         

We at Grace Community Fellowship are 

A family of broken sinners pursued by Christ  

to share His love with each other  

and demonstrate His grace and truth to the world. 

http://www.gcfhelena.org/


Prayer Requests 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Prayer!  It’s a Powerful Tool! Prayer Chain:  Lynn 

Maciver (see directory or website) 

 
 

 
“All scripture is God-breathed and is useful for teaching, 
rebuking, correcting and training in righteousness, so that the 
servant of God may be thoroughly equipped for every good 
work.” 

2 Timothy 3:16-17 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to change 

your clocks Saturday 

night.  Daylight savings 

starts next Sunday, 

March 8th. 

 

 

 

Sewing Day March 17 

Tuesday, 9am-7pm 
Mt. Helena Retreat Center 
 

Bring a brown bag for lunch. 
Corned beef in the slow cooker for 
dinner at 5:30.  We’ll be working 
on little dresses for Africa or you can bring your own project.   

Come when you can for as long as you can. 
 

Coffee Service   We are serving regular and decaf 

coffee in the back from Galaxy Roasting which is 

affiliated with the Bagel Company.  Please help yourself 
anytime. 
 

WANT TO STAY CONNECTED?  If you are not currently receiving 

our emails, it's probably because we don't have you on our Contact 

list!  On the back bulletin board is a sheet that you can complete that will 

give us everything we need!  Once you've filled it in, give it to an Usher, 

Greeter, or put it in the offering box.  We'll make sure you're included in 

our mailings and emails! 

 


